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Dear Parent/Carer

The Secretary of State for Education, Nadhim Zahawi, has written an open letter to parents, carers and guardians about the importance of children aged 12 to 15 getting their COVID-19 vaccine either at school, or at a local vaccination centre.

Please note that this letter contains a major change in strategy regarding the delivery of the COVID-19 vaccination programme for 12-15 year olds. The change is that it is now possible to book an appointment at a local vaccination centre which may mean an earlier appointment for those partaking in the programme.

Yours sincerely
[image: ]

Dean Postlethwaite 
Headteacher


Enc: Open letter from The Secretary of State for Education
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RUSKIN

Community High School

Learning Together. Achieving High Standards
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Ruskin Road, Crewe, Cheshire, CW2 7]JT
Headteacher: Mr D Postlethwaite BSC (Hons). MA. NPQH.
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